
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Kevin L. Bryant <KevinBryant@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 5/24/2018 9:00:20 AM
Subject: Constituent Concern - Pharmacy related

Mr. John McCormick would like to know if pharmacists are required to provide a consultation every time he picks up 
his prescription or has a renewed prescription.
 
I tried to explain that, that did not appear to be the requirement of the statute and was likely the way Walmart (his 
pharmacy) had chosen to put the statute into policy.
 
Can you please provide your understanding of consultations?
 
Mr. McCormick would like the law changed to only require consultations for controlled substances, I have explained 
to him that he should contact his representatives to recommend that change.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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